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Hi,

I use the mixed use paths as a pedestrian, occasionally to commute or for recreation. I have no concerns with their
safe use. We have real problems. Focus on vision zero and where we have actual deaths, which is from cars.

I’m also embarrassed for you and everyone involved that people’s clothing choices made it into the slides.

Best,
Paul
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